
 
 
 

 

 

Manulife lends a helping hand to MAKNA 

 

Kuala Lumpur – MAKNA (Majlis Kanser Nasional or National Cancer Council) received financial 

assistance of RM10,000 from Manulife Malaysia ("Manulife") recently. The cheque was handed 

over by Manulife’s Group Chief Executive Officer, Mr Mark Steven O’Dell, and received by 

MAKNA’s General Manager, Puan Hajah Farahida Dato’ Mohd Farid at Menara Manulife, Kuala 

Lumpur. 

 

For Manulife, giving back to the community in which we operate is ingrained in our culture and has 

been throughout the company’s history. It is part of our commitment as an active and caring 

corporate citizen in Malaysia to help people lead better lives, and we do this by initiating several 

Corporate Social Responsibility (CSR) projects throughout the year. 

 

Manulife Malaysia has recently been awarded the CSR Malaysia Award 2018, Company of the Year 

in the Financial Services Category, for Pioneering Community Health & Children Welfare 

Initiatives. We take pride in giving back to the society and we hope that this donation will be of great 

assistance to MAKNA and those affected by cancer. 

 

 

  
 

From left: Manulife Insurance Berhad Chief Marketing Officer and Pricing Officer, Gho Han Jaa, 

Manulife Holdings Berhad Group Chief Executive Officer, Mr Mark Steven O’Dell, handing over 

the mock cheque to, MAKNA’s General Manager, Puan Hajah Farahida Dato’ Mohd Farid and Head 

of Division Corporate Account, Ahmad Hurais Mohd Hanafiah. 
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